
	
  	
  

	
  	
  

	
  	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  

	
   	
  
	
  

HIGHLIGHTS	
  

• 1st	
  US	
  Grant	
  
Approval	
  	
  	
  
	
   	
  

• 1st	
  Executive	
  
Committee	
  Meeting	
  

	
  
• C3	
  at	
  UC	
  Davis	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  

	
   	
  
• Successful	
  Ideas	
  

Contest!	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  

October,	
  2012	
  

First Executive 
Committee Meeting 

                
On September 27th, the 
Executive Committee of the 
CCC held its first meeting at 
the Chilean Consulate in San 
Francisco. Topics discussed 
during the meeting included: 
the Council’s agenda and 
ongoing projects, the 
Council’s budget and a 
fundraising campaign, the 
renewal of the Council’s 
structure, the current staff, 
and a D&O insurance, 
among other topics. For 
more information, see the 
meeting minutes attached. 

  

The Chile-California 
Conference 

 
 
Hosted by UC Davis on 
October 13th, the Chile-
California Conference (C3) 
gathered 150 participants 
together with keynote 
speakers to participate in 
meaningful discussion about 
current issues that affect both 
Chile and California. C3 
focused mainly on sustainable 
development, education, 
innovation, and 
entrepreneurship. C3 was 
organized by CCC, the 
Chilean Consulate in SF, the 
Chilean Associations at UC 
Davis, UC Berkeley, and 
Stanford, and Chile Global. 

‘Dreaming Chile from 
California” Ideas 

Contest 2012 

	
  	
  
CCC organized a proposal-
based competition where 64 
participants presented a 
gamut of innovative ideas. 
The diversity and quality of 
ideas assured that students, 
academics, professionals, and 
entrepreneurs from Chile and 
elsewhere were successfully 
engaged in the larger goal of 
the contest. We would like to 
thank our jurors Mr. Flores, 
Mr. Green, Mr. Valenzuela, 
Mr. Huneeus, and Mr. Jarvis 
for taking part of this contest. 
We look forward to seeing 
these ideas implemented in 
Chile by the participants. See 
attached press release 
concerning the contest.	
  

Future	
  Events	
  -­‐	
  Save	
  the	
  Date!	
  
	
  

• Mayor	
  of	
  L.A.,	
  Antonio	
  Villaraigosa	
  visit	
  to	
  Chile	
   	
   	
  
	
   When:	
  November	
  25,	
  2012	
   	
   	
   	
  
	
   Where:	
  Viña	
  Veramonte,	
  Casablanca,	
  CHILE	
  

• Next	
  General	
  Meeting	
  of	
  the	
  CCC	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
   	
   	
   	
  
	
   When:	
  April	
  19,	
  2013	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
   	
   	
  
	
   Where:	
  San	
  Francisco,	
  CA	
  

• 	
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Grant Approval for 
Marine Education 

Project 
 
The David and Lucile Packard 
Foundation has approved a 
grant to CCC to facilitate the 
development of a National 
Marine Education Program in 
Chile. This is the first 
Grant that CCC has 
received in the US! Thanks 
Councilwoman Valdes for 
supporting CCC in this great 
achievement.  

 

During the Fall, a group of 
entrepreneurs from La 
Araucania visited Silicon 
Valley. CCC organized a 
mentoring day with Chilean 
Stanford MBA students. See 
the attached press release.  

 

We are on Facebook 
Please visit our page for 
pictures and more info about 
recent events …and like us!  
http://www.facebook.com/
ChileCaliforniaCouncil 

 



	
  	
   	
   	
  

	
   	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
  

	
  

	
  



	
   El	
  Mercurio	
  (CHILE)	
  09/22/2012	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  


